(O .
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th February, 1931.

Dear Sir, A

In reply to ybur letter of the 2nd instant,
in further reference to the freeboards of the steamer
"KALMARSUND XI", I have to inform you that if temporary
closing appliances are fitted to the openings in the
bridge front, the freeboard will be increased; this
increase depending on the arrangements adopted.

If you will state the arrangement which the Qwner
has in mind, the corresponding freeboard will be
intimated.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
T. aAkeson, Bsq.,

HELSINGBORG.




